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To whom it may concern: 

I am writing to ksk that the adrmnistratlon not move forward wlth their guidance on cost-benefii 
analysis (known as the OMB Draft Giudellnes for the Conduct of Regulatory Analyus and the 
Format of Accounrmg Statements). I do not believe that one 11feshould be valued more than 
another, and, as a senior c ~ t ~ t e n ,I resent the Idea that my and my husband's lives are worth less 
that of someone younger 

I am also concerned that dils analysis c.ould water down anti-pollution regulations and harm the 
health of ALL of us, young and old d i k e .  

Thanks you. 
n 


